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Coast Guard to hold press conference in Jacksonville for search of El Faro crew

MIAMI – The Coast Guard will hold a joint press briefing with the National Transportation Safety Board to 
provide updated information on the search for the crew of El Faro and the investigation Wednesday afternoon.

Who: Capt. Mark Fedor, chief of response for the Coast Guard 7th District and Dinh-Zarr, vice chairman for the 
NTSB.

What:   The Coast Guard and NTSB will hold a joint press briefing to provide information on the search for the El 
Faro crew and the NTSB investigation.

When:  3 p.m. Wednesday.

Where: Coast Guard Sector Jacksonville, 4200 Ocean St., Atlantic Beach, Florida 32233

Editor’s Note:  Only credentialed media will be allowed access to the press briefing.  Media must arrive no later 
than 2:30 p.m. in order to ensure access to Coast Guard Sector Jacksonville.  Media may RSVP by contacting the 
Coast Guard 7th District public affairs office at 786-367-7649.
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